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International Relations Division, CMU <irdcmu@gmail.com>

Toyo University, Tokyo - Study Abroad Program Fall 2023
1 message

Toyo University International Affairs Office <mlies@toyo.jp> 19 December 2022 at 13:45
To: "cc: 東洋大学国際教育センター" <mlies@toyo.jp>
Bcc: irdcmu@gmail.com

Dear coordinators,
 
Gree�ngs from the Interna�onal Affairs Office of Toyo University.
As the winter holiday season approaches, we hope this finds you well.
 
We are pleased to share the nomina�on and applica�on informa�on for our Fall semester 2023 study
abroad program.
Our important dates and deadlines are as follows:
 
Online nomina�ons by coordinators - February 1, 2023 - March 1, 2023
Online registra�on by students - February 1, 2023 - March 5, 2023
Submission of applica�on documents by students - March 11, 2023 - March 24, 2023

A�er your students complete the online registra�on, we will send an email with instruc�ons on how to
submit the applica�on documents.

If you have students who were originally nominated for spring 2023 but deferred, please nominate them
again.
We can accept them in addi�on to your newly nominated students. Beyond these cases, please nominate
no more than the number of students in the exchange agreement.  If you would like to send us students
exceeding our exchange agreement, please do so via fee-based study abroad.
 
For other informa�on please see the below documents.
https://www.toyo.ac.jp/en/international-exchange/prospective/Exchange-Program/

Should you have any other concerns or ques�ons, please feel free to contact us.

Note: Adjus�ng to life in another culture is difficult in ways that students don't always an�cipate. Even
students who have no history with mental/emo�onal issues experience serious challenges. We remain
commi�ed to suppor�ng all study abroad students as best we can; however, it is difficult for us to provide
the level of support to which some students are accustomed. Therefore, we respec�ully ask that you
nominate students who are not only academically, but also mentally and emo�onally prepared to succeed in
this program.

Thank you very much in advance for your coopera�on.
We look forward to receiving your nomina�ons and applica�ons.
 
Best regards,
 
Interna�onal Affairs Office
Toyo University

https://www.toyo.ac.jp/en/international-exchange/prospective/Exchange-Program/
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